

**April 8, 2021** 

## TOWN OF PENETANGUISHENE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

## **NOTICE OF SPRING CLEAN UP**

## Dear Residents/Businesses:

This notice has been issued by the Town of Penetanguishene Public Works Department to inform you that the Road Division staff will be continuing Spring Clean-Up. The following areas will undergo spring clean-up on the week of April 8, 2021, weather permitting.

Broad Street Jury Drive

Hallen Drive Cambridge StreetRobillard Drive Centennial Drive

Laurier Road

This project will take approximately 2-3 days. During this time, the staff is requesting that residents/businesses please remove all objects and vehicles from the road to prevent any damages.

We are also requesting that any garbage, recycling, green bins be placed in the driveways on waste collection day.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the undersigned at 705-549-7992

Regards,

Bryan Murray, P.Eng. Director of Public Works

Jody Haourt Road Supervisor